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We are pleased to announce CHA has acquired Frazier Engineering, a civil engineering firm focused 
on sanitary sewer system assessments, design and rehabilitation. Frazier Engineering is based in 
the Charlotte, North Carolina area, with 45 employees. Frazier is known for highly specialized work 
on sewer system condition assessment, flow monitoring, rehabilitation design and construction 
management, and sewer system planning and design. The firm also has two offices in South 
Carolina and provides services in Virginia and Tennessee. 
 
“Frazier Engineering is a great strategic addition to our growing water infrastructure team and brings 
talented technical staff and specialized capabilities that are in demand by many municipal clients,” 
said Jim Stephenson, CEO of CHA Holdings. “Water and sewer infrastructure is in a critical state for 
many municipalities, and Frazier will support our efforts to continue building a leading national firm 
assembling the skills necessary to address infrastructure challenges across the U.S.” 
 
Frazier Engineering President Aaron Frazier said, “CHA has a strong reputation for delivering quality 
solutions with exceptional client service. We share that commitment to quality and exceeding our 
clients’ expectations, and we’re excited to be part of a firm with diverse national capabilities and a 
large geographic footprint. This acquisition will open up new and exciting opportunities for our 
employees and expand the services we can provide to our clients.” 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.chacompanies.com/news/cha-acquires-north-carolina-based-frazier-engineering/  
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